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To Whom It May Concern, 

I am a Nurse Practitioner working at Doernbecher Children's Hospital, who has been 

caring for children with hematologic diseases for the past 30 years.  I have seen 

firsthand the devastation of this chronic illness on young people and their families.  I 

have witnessed long term disability and early death.  I am in favor of legislation that 

supports this population and improves outcomes of physical, emotional, financial and 

social health. 

 

Sincerely, 

Kelly Anderson 

 


